QUEEN ELIZABETH Il POOLS REDEVELOPMENT PROGRESS REPORT

The Committee received a report from Mark Noonan (Project Co-ordinator) on progress with the QElI
Pools redevelopment. He reported that there were no outstanding issues or approvals being sought at
this meeting, and that the mezzanine fitout will be completed by the end of February 2002 to allow set-
up for the FINA Masters Games in March 2002. He also reported that the new leisure pool area and
teach pool will be completed by 16 April 2002.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


